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Draft Minutes 

Salford Parish Council

Minutes of the Parish Council Meeting held at

Salford Village Hall

on Tuesday, 10 March 2020 at 7.30pm

Present:  Cllrs S. McBride (Chairman), N. Hill (Vice-Chairman), N. Colston, and H. McGlynn.  County Cllr Hilary Biles was also present.
1. To note apologies for absence

Apologies were received from Cllr R. Caldin.
2. To receive Declarations of Interest

There were no Declarations of Interest.
3. To approve the minutes of the last meeting held on 11 February 2020
These were approved and signed.
4. To note any matters arising from the last meeting
(a) Cllr McBride was still finalising the appointment of a new person to cut the grass in the village.

(b) It was hoped that the repair of the Chapel Lane grass verge would take place in the near future.  A further communication would be sent to local residents.
Cllr McBride would be arranging a meeting with a Highways representative to discuss possibilities of improving the other side of that road.

(c) Two street lights in the village were still out of action, despite being reported.  Cllr Biles offered to help if necessary.
5. To note and discuss financial matters 
(a) There was currently £6158 in the current account, and £334 in the deposit account.  This was in line with the budget.
(b) It was agreed that £140.42 (VAT £23.40) to the OALC for the 2020-21 subscription should be paid in the next financial year.

(c) It was agreed that £57.99 should be paid to HelloPrint for the printing of the village annual newsletter, and that £40 paid to Mail Boxes Etc          for photocopying the minutes of the last Annual Village Meeting, for distribution to residents.  However it was decided that from now on the minutes of the annual meeting should not be photocopied and circulated but only be put on the village website and noticeboards. The possibility of a monthly newsletter instead of an annual one was suggested and would be kept under review.

(d) It was noted that HSBC had carried out a satisfactory Safeguard Review of the Council bank account, in a telephone discussion with the Clerk. Formal notification of this had been received.
6. To note the dates and business of Village Hall Committee meetings

The next meeting would be on the 11th March.  Willie Ross was resigning his Chairmanship of the Village Hall Committee and Tim Dowling taking over as temporary Chairman.
7. To note and discuss current issues concerning the playground

There were no current issues concerning the playground.
8. To discuss any other business 
There was none.
9. To note the date of next meetings:  Annual Village Meeting: 14 April 2020
   Annual Parish Meeting: 12 May 2020

The meeting closed at 8.pm.
Signed      ……………………………                              Date        ……………………
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